Attachment 15: Thank You Letter — Observational Feeding Study

NCI Feeding Study
Thank you letter

Dear (Personalized Salutation):

Congratulations! You have completed your participation in the United States
National Cancer Institute’s Feeding Study. We have enclosed $80.00 to
thank you for your time and effort in completing this project.

Approximately 80 individuals participated in this project. Your responses and
those of other study participants will help us to understand the best way to
collect information about what people eat.

The findings from this project will provide valuable information for the
development of new methods to collect food intake data from individuals.
This in turn will help scientists to understand the relationships between the
foods we eat and our health.

Thank you so much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,



